MOUNTAIN BROOK HIGH SCHOOL PROBITIONARY ROCK-CLIMBING
Permission to Participate — Risk Form
Dear Parent,

With your son or daughter participating in a physical, sporis-related activity associated with Mountain Brook
High School, it is very important that you understand the risks involved and the possibility of injury during
sports activities. All climbing activities associated with the probationary rock-climbing club will be held at a
specific indoor climbing facility, equipped with appropriate safety equipment, and attended by a school-
appointed sponsor. As with any voluntary sports related activity, there is a risk of injury and serious accident.
We accept full-responsibility for participating in this voluntary activity and do not hold Mountain Brook High
School or Mountain Brook Schools respansible for any incidents that may occur.

Parent Signature

Siudent Signature

Accident / Health Insurance

Mountain Brook School Board policy requires that students participating in athletics & sports-related activities
must have accident/health insurance. Please check below:

| have adequate insurance and do not need additional insurance
| wish to purchase insurance through the school.

I , acknowledge that the Mountain Brook High School Probationary Rock-
Climbing Club is a purely voluntary organization, which is supported through the execution of appropriate
waivers. | further acknowledge that all equipment used in the rock-climbing activities has been examined and
deemed fit for use in the club’s activities.

Parent Signature

Student/Athlete Signature




